
From: elisong@comcast.net  

Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2014 5:24 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuits 

 

Hello, 
 
As a relative newcomer to the area (almost three years now) I was amazed at the 
turmoil and anxiety that people are causing because of the thought of the Jesuits 
moving into this area. I left Barton Hills where people never would allow such a thing 
happen there. It has been refreshing living in the city and to have extremely nice and 
welcoming neighbors. I absolutely love the area and hope that this can be peacefully 
resolved.  
 
Why does this seem to be such a terrible issue for so many people? There are already 
a lot of various kinds of student housing as well as things like Ozone house, though I 
don't know if our Oxbridge area includes them. I went to the meeting held some weeks 
earlier and never heard a thing about what they decided to do. I had to find out from the 
neighbors what was happening. 
 
Please put me down as a firm believer in diversity and I would vote to have them in that 
house. Would you please forward my concerns to the following members of council: 
Petersen, Lumm, Brier, Kunselman and Taylor. Thank you 
 
Elizabeth Ong 
 


